
 

The National Weather Service has issued a Winter Storm Warning from 6 a.m. 

Tuesday, January 21, to 6 a.m. Wednesday, January 22. The forecast calls for 1-3” 

snow widespread, although locally, 4-5” cannot be ruled out, mainly south of Interstate 

10. The timing of accumulating snow begins as early as 6 a.m. Tuesday morning and 

continues into the evening. Forecast snow totals may fluctuate, but regardless, major 

impacts are likely across much of the area. Hazardous travel and disruptions are 

becoming increasingly likely with this event and into the days after the event. For more 

information on the latest forecast, visit www.weather.gov/mob.  
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